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Kelly Lush

From: Kelly Lush
Sent: May 10, 2023 4:24 PM
To: Kelly Lush
Subject: FW: Request Your Delegation Meetings at AMO 2023 Today

 

From: AMO Events <events@amo.on.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 4:01 PM 
To: Jennifer White <jwhite@huronkinloss.com> 
Subject: Request Your Delegation Meetings at AMO 2023 Today 
 

AMO Update not displaying correctly? View the online version  
Add Communicate@amo.on.ca to your safe list 

 

May 10, 2023 

Request Your Delegation Meetings at  

AMO 2023 Today 

The Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing (MMAH) has opened its request for delegation process for the 
2023 Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) Annual General Meeting and Conference. 

Delegation meetings are a unique opportunity to meet with provincial ministers and staff on matters of local 
interest. 

The request for delegations is open until June 9, 2023. To request a delegation meeting, click here. 

AMO 2023 is hosted by the City of London on August 20-23 and being held at the RBC Place London and 
DoubleTree by Hilton. 

Registration information is here. 

Contact: events@AMO.on.ca 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-party submissions. Distribution of 
these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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Please consider the environment 
before printing this. 

 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario
200 University Ave. Suite 801,Toronto ON Canada M5H 3C6

Wish to Adjust your AMO Communication Preferences ? Click Here

  

 

 

 


